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Policy Updates

Application Support Materials

Applicants are responsible for sending all support materials to the Board.
Applicants must not direct supporters to send materials directly to the Board. If a
supporter sends a letter directly to the Board, the Board will not consider it. These
requirements are specified in the amended Rule 5 of the Board’s Rules of Practice
and Procedure.

Temporary Taxi Camera Surcharges

The Board has a new Operational Policy relating to requests for temporary taxi
camera surcharges. The policy outlines the information that licensees must submit
to the Board if they want a surcharge.

New policy for taxi cameras:
http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/ptb/practice procedure.htm#rule5

More information about taxi cameras:
http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/ptb/cameras.htm
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